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FOI Ref:  5498
Category(ies):  Staff – Contracts/HR
Subject:  Relocation Assistance Agreement
Date Received:  26 October 2020


Decision:

The Rotherham NHS Foundation Trust does not hold the information that you have requested and our response below is provided on this basis:

	Your request:

	Our response:


	Please can you confirm if you are using relocation service providers (such as BTR International) in assisting you with any candidate relocation, both domestically and internationally? If so, please provide a copy of any such agreements with any relocation service providers and the trust. Feel free to redact any information you feel is commercially sensitive.

	

TRFT does not use any relocation services
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